
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Silver Cross Newsletter November 2023 
 

THANK YOU for celebrating a full year with us at Silver Cross! November 1st 
marks our One Year Anniversary, and we cannot give enough thanks to you and 
enough glory to Him for this most beautiful year together. 
 

I am always reminded that we are not meant to be on this journey alone. Your 
visits to the store and the overwhelming turnouts at Wine, Women & Jesus and 
Bible, Bourbon & Bros tell me that we are all seeking to journey together. We 
need each other. 
 

In this month of November and on the Feast of All Saints Day, we are clearly 
reminded that we need the friendship and companionship of the Saints. At Silver 
Cross, we are passionate about sharing our Saints and their writings and others 
who have written about them with you. We want to help build your Catholic 
Book Nook and your beautiful prayer space in your home. 
 

New items are always coming into the store. We now have the outdoor rosaries 
(heart & traditional) in stock, as well as the lighted window rosaries. A new 
partnership with Religious Socks has been kindled and we look forward to 
carrying some of your saintly socks for you and yours. The beautiful line of 
jewelry from Caritis Dei, LLC, and the uniquely designed Catholic artwork of Hazel 
& Honey can be found in the front section of the store.  
And YES! We have Catholic Coffee, which is now available in k-cups. 
 

Don’t forget the Children of Mary, Sister Faustina Maria, will be joining us on 
Saturday, November 5th at 10:30 AM for story time. There is not a defined age 
range, so bring all the kiddos in for a visit with the Sisters! Even us adults, gain so 
much in their presence. The coffee … Catholic Coffee will be brewing! 
Know of our continued prayers for you, and your family, and prayers for all the 
Holy Souls. May they rest in peace. 
 

And rumor has it that Saint Nicholas will be in the store in December …  
keep your ears open! 
 

What’s New? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Saturday, November 19th Parishioners from NW 5 bring in your bulletin to receive a 
15% off discount (no other discounts or programs apply). 

 

 

 

New In Books!!! 
A Hikers Guide to 

Purgatory 

Catholic Saint Socks!!! 
(Can be pre-ordered for 

Christmas until December 3rd)  

Catholic Coffee!!!  
Coming Soon 
Saint Nicholas  

Christmas Blend 


